



The Catholic Women's League of Canada

London Diocesan Council

To: All Parish Presidents, Recording Secretaries

CC: London Diocesan Council, Anna Tremblay, OPC Recording Secretary

From: Denise Masse, Recording Secretary

Date: January 2023

Directive #3

Let Everything you say be good and helpful so that your words will be an encouragement to those who hear them. -Ephesians 4:29

Happy 2023! With the new year, some councils will have new executives. Welcome to our new Recording Secretaries. At your regional meetings, your president will be given a Parish Council Update Form to fill out and update the contact information for your councils. I encourage you to attend regional meetings, in January to assist with the aforementioned and in general to find out what the meetings are about.

I have an interest form for you to fill out that is seven questions long that will only take a few minutes. Please use the following link to access the survey, https://forms.gle/yAbMm7HxE1YWpjao7. If you are unable to use the form (same form format as the AMM meetings in the last two years) then please email me and I will send you the questions in an email. Thank you in advance.

Our Provincial Recording Secretary is Anna Tremblay. Her profile can be found here: https://cwl.on.ca/executive-profile/. A reminder of some ways we can *Go Make a Difference!* compiled by the Diocesan Recording Secretaries follows. You likely already do these activities in your councils: support other chairs, now pillars with letter-writing campaigns, reach out to members with cards and visits and connect with your local schools for outreach projects. You can find more details in her directive here: https://cwl.on.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/OPC-Recording-Secretary-Directive-1-.pdf or I can email a copy to you.

Having done both Communications and Recording Secretary, I am happy to help with any questions you may have about your new role. Please feel free to contact me.

Blessings,

Denise Masse

Email: recsloncwl@gmail.com

